
From: Contact TPUC
To: Ectory R. Lawless
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Docket No. 22-00087
Date: Thursday, September 15, 2022 11:09:26 AM

From: Stephen Moon  
Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2022 9:44 AM
To: Contact TPUC <Contact.TPUC@tn.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Docket No. 22-00087

It is incredibly outrageous and utterly unbelievable that a ~55% rate increase would even be
entertained given the current state of inflation. The fact that Superior Wastewater has not increased
their rates in 17 years is an irrelevant business decision that SHOULD NOT be rectified on the backs
of voters. This sentiment of opposition is shared by ALL residents of King's Chapel.

Stephen Moon

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on September 15, 2022 at 11:09 a.m. 
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